

Penshurst Primary School

Winthorpe Road, First Lane, Hessle, East Yorkshire HU13 9EX Tel: 01482 648808 Email: ppsoffice@hessleacademy.com

Hessle High School & Sixth Form College

Tranby House, Heads Lane, Hessle, East Yorkshire HU13 OJQ **Tel:** 01482 648604

Email: hhsoffice@hessleacademy.com Website: www.thehessleacademy.co.uk

Dear parent / carer

By popular demand we are once again supporting Red Nose Day. This will take place on Friday 18 March 2022.

Students and staff are invited to wear something red such as a t-shirt, jumper or sweatshirt or they can choose to accessorise their existing uniform with a red nose, socks, scarf or hair slide. All other aspects of the Uniform Policy will still apply.

The work of this charity compliments our focus on Global Challenges, where we encourage students to develop an empathy for those both home and abroad, who are less fortunate than ourselves.

If you would like to make a donation, please click on the link which takes you to our Just Giving Page https://bit.ly/3LDCq8s Alternatively, cash donations will be taken on the day.

Kind regards





















